
 
 
 
 
 

P.O. BOX 969, ATASCADERO, CA 93423-0969 / (805)466-2451 OR (805)466-8026 FAX 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING YOUR GAS SERVICE 

 

Southern California Gas Company (The Gas Company) and Pacific gas and Electric 

(PG&E) have determined that only utility company personnel may shut off and restore 

gas service before and after the tarp fumigation. Fumigation contractors are not 

authorized to perform this service. 

 

The shut off will be scheduled by Key Termite and Pest Control. The gas will be shut off 

between 7am and 11am the morning of the fumigation. If the structure is vacant or in 

certain circumstances, the service will be shut off the day prior to the fumigation. 

 

 THE GAS COMPANY WILL SHUT OFF YOUR GAS SERVICE 

The restoration of gas service will be scheduled by Key Termite and Pest Control for the 

day the fumigation comes down which is usually between 12 pm and 8 pm. The owner, 

agent or tenat must be present for the restoration appointment or must leave access 

instructions. After 5 pm the occupant must be present. 24 hour notice is required by 

the gas company to restore your natural gas service. 

 

 THE GAS COMPANY WILL RESTORE YOUR GAS SERVICE 

Our certification for re-entry will be completed before 12:00 noon. The restoration of gas 

service must be scheduled for an appointment after 12:00 noon. The Gas Company 

requires that you show proof of the certification for re-entry to them when they arrive to 

restore your service. This certificate will be posted on the entry door and gas meter. 

 

Restoration of gas service may be scheduled by contacting The Gas Company at the 

following number:  SoCal Gas 1-800-427-2200 

 

Please note that in situations where there are multiple meters connected to one another, 

one or more meters may need to be shut off prior to fumigation. If this situation arises 

when we call to schedule the gas shut off we will contact you for further instruction on 

how you would like us to proceed.  
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